
Video: Ōtautahi Community Housing Trust 
 
Martin Pearce, Tenancy Operations Manager at the Ōtautahi Community Housing Trust, talks about 
the work underway to maintain contact with tenants during the Covid-19 lockdown in New Zealand. 
More than 2400 calls have been made to tenants to see if they have plans in place and are well-
supported. More information about the Trust's work is available at www.ocht.org.nz.  
 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=0UQZAqNUzUE&t=8s  
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